From: Cyndi Sharkey

To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Fall & Spring Cleanup
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 3:37:50 PM

From: Raquel Hinz <raquelrhinz@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 9:14 AM

To: Cyndi Sharkey

Subject: Fall & Spring Cleanup

I would like to voice my opinion on the removal of the fall and spring cleanup for Sandy City. [ am
so disappointed to hear this service is going to be removed or poorly modified anyway as this is
something that truly sets Sandy City apart from other cities in our state.

I love that residents take the time to clean up their yards and homes twice a year in order to
participate in this. It worries me what will happen once it’s taken away. Also, there are so many that
take advantage of it. It’s not like it’s something that hasn’t been being used.

Please work to overturn this decision!

Thank you,
Raquel Hinz
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